Dawn Paton

From: John McAuley

Sent: 04 July 2017 12:36

To: Planning

Subject: Building Applications ref NYM/2017/0338/FL
Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing in support of the above planning and listing building applications submitted by Mr David and
Mrs Margaret Wilson.

This house is situated at the top of our drive way and, as such, is passed every day by our family. The rear
extension is a vast improvement on the previous structure which was a shack like erection of wood with a
metal roof. This was totally out of keeping with the rest of the house and, as such,

affected the appearance of this conservation area.

This new construction is of the same style and material used on the existing house, and the surrounding
houses, and compliments this part of the village. It can be seen from the windows of our upper rooms and
we all think that it adds character to the house that was sadly lacking with the previous

entrance. It is not visible from the main road and can really only be fully seen from our house. It does not
affect our privacy in any way.

We do, therefore support fully this application.
Yours faithfully,

John and Philippa McAuley

Wood End House
Main Road
Aislaby

Whitby

YO21 1SW






